
KCTC Important Dates

Open Enrollment  February 10-March 14:
Students must complete the enrollment
form and turn it in to student services by
March 14 to be submitted on the KCTC

enrollment site. Please note, the enrollment
to KCTC is a lottery so submitting an

enrollment form does not guarantee a
student their spot.

Criminal Justice application deadline 
March 7: All CJ tasks must be completed by

this time. Please give references time to
complete their portion. 

KCTC response letters will be mailed from
KCTC May 9-13.

KCTC Acceptance Days May 20 and 21:
Students will have the opportunity to visit

their program.

STUDENT SERVICES CONNECTION
February 2025

NEED TO CONTACT US?
Ashley Anderson: students last names A-K 
(email: aanderson@khps.org)
Kayle Ogrodzinski: students last names L-Z
(email: kogrodzinski@khps.org
Katrina Young: middle college students and
seniors (email: kayoung@khps.org)
Anne Harig: AP Coordinator and EL students
(email: aharig@khps.org
Matt Elliott: academic advisor, online
learning and recovery support 
(email: melliott@khps.org)
Lauren Kramer: student services secretary 
(mail:lkramer@khps.org)

Please check out our website for general
student services information including
academics, scholarships, and so much

more!
https://khps.org/student-services

FINANCIAL AID COMPETITION

This year we are holding a FAFSA
competition for seniors. Nine amazing

teachers volunteered to be FAF$A
Champions and are in charge of

encouraging a team of 18-20 seniors to
complete their FAFSA! Students who

complete it by April 25th get a $25 gift card
and their names go into a drawing for

HUGE Decision Day prizes on May 1st. File
your FAFSA!

https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-
aid/fafsa

Looking for scholarships?
Come to students services and check
out our bulletin board with QR codes

that are linked directly to the
scholarship pages.

https://www.khps.org/student-services
https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa
https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa

